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MAST JANUARY 

2018
A new year, a renewed commitment to 

service!  This month featured the return of 

our club's usual projects as well as some new 

events.  Read on to learn the latest scoop on 

up and coming events this year!
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OUR PROGRESS CONTINUES:
        The holiday season may be over, but our work for the Thirst Project 

sure isn't!  Every Wednesday, dedicated volunteers meet Lunch B in Mr. 

Cuttrell's room to discuss possible fundraisers and upcoming events to 

support our Thirst Project efforts.  Join the team and suggest your ideas 

to help make our well-building goal a reality! 

          

-Bake sales during all of lunch the first Wednesday of every month! 

-The Thirst Project gala to be held in 77 this spring!  

-Our major community-wide walk to take place in a few months! 

          

"DO YOUR LITTLE BIT OF GOOD 
WHERE YOU ARE; IT'S THOSE BITS 
OF GOOD PUT TOGETHER THAT 
OVERWHELM THE WORLD." 

-ARCHBISHOP DESMOND TUTU

THIRST PROJECT EVENTS TO LOOK FORWARD TO:
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UPCOMING EVENTS:

KIWANIS FISH FRY: FEBRUARY 14TH

TUTORING: ONGOING

DRIVE FOR THE HOMELESS: JANUARY 31-FEBRUARY 9

DIAPER DRIVE: FEBRUARY

CSH VISITS: ONGOING

       Join us February 14th at the Town and Country Diner in Keyport to 

support our Kiwanis Club in their annual fish fry.  Sign up for the first or

second shift (or both!) and take this opportunity to serve some delicious 

food to members of our community.  If you can't make this event, don't 

fret!  The chicken fry will also take place this spring.

        Help out with the children's occupational therapy at Children's 

Specialized Hospital in Toms River...always a good time!  Check email for 

updates.  Ten students will be needed for every third Sunday of the 

month.  (Be sure to get your flu shot ahead of time!)

        Volunteers are needed to help out with tutoring sessions Saturdays 

at multiple locations.  Many of the kids who attend are elementary and 

middle school-aged, so have no fear!  You can help.  Keep an eye out for 

emails from Dylan Sequeira for more details.

        A drive to gather supplies for the homeless will take place this 

February.  We are looking for socks, toothbrushes, toothpaste, blankets, 

bottled water, gloves, deodorant, hats, scarves, and sanitary wipes.  

Donations can go to the box outside of Mr. Cuttrell's room.  Thank you in 

advance for your generosity!

        This month, we will be running a diaper drive to support Child Care 

Resources in Neptune.  Start stocking up now!
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       This month, a team of Key Clubbers led by our very own Paige 

Weinreich (below) visited the Ronald McDonald House of Long Branch to 

cook dinner and breakfast for the families staying at the house.  

Attendees received a tour of the house and were able to help out families 

in need weile having a great time cooking!  Keep an eye out for the next 

cooking date. 

SERVICE RECAP:

ATTEND OUR NEXT GENERAL 

MEETING TO GET THE SCOOP 

AND SHARE YOUR NEW SERVICE 

IDEAS!

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE:
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THANKS FOR READING!

Lieutenant Governor of District 9: Maureen McLean 

President: Joey Schilke 

Vice President: Emily Fuller 

Secretary: Sophie Allen 

Treasurer: Paige Weinreich 

Webmaster: Joe Chiusano 

Editor: Carlee Dunn 

Advisors: Mrs. Trinidad 

                  Ms. Oppito  

                  Mr. Cuttrell

OFFICERS AND ADVISORS:

DCON

      Join MAST's long-running tradition of 

strong attendance and spirit at DCON this 

March!  Held at the Ocean Place Resort in 

Long Branch, this event is district-wide and 

sure to be a lot of fun.  Don't miss this 

opportunity to meet Key Clubbers from 

around the state, compete in club and 

individual competitions, and learn about new 

ways to support your Key Club and 

community.  Hand in your forms by February 

8th to Ms. Trinidad to attend! 


